
 
 

April 20, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

Company DMG MORI CO., LTD. 

Name 

Representative Masahiko Mori 

Representative Director and President 

(Securities Code: 6141 

Tokyo Stock Exchange, First Section) 

Contact Hirotake Kobayashi 

Vice President,  

Accounting / Finance HQ Executive Officer 

(Tel: +81-03-6758-5900) 

 

Notice regarding Postponement of the Announcement of Consolidated Financial Results 

for FY2020 First Quarter 

 

DMG MORI CO., LTD. (the Company) has decided to postpone the announcement of the Consolidated Financial 

Results for the first quarter of FY 2020 ended March 31, 2020 to Thursday, May 28, 2020 from the initial schedule 

of Tuesday, May 12. Details are as follows. 

 

1. Reasons for the Postponement 

In consideration of the delay in settlement of accounts in Japan and overseas due to the worldwide spread of 

the novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19), the Company has decided to postpone the announcement schedule 

for the Consolidated Financial Results for the first quarter of FY2020 ended March 31, 2020 to Thursday, May 28, 

2020. 

 

2. Further schedule 

After the announcement on Thursday, May 28, IR conference will be distributed on-demand starting at 4 p.m. 

on the day. As this is not live streaming, the conference can be viewed any time after 4 p.m. The video will be 

uploaded on the Company website linked below. 

 

https://www.dmgmori.co.jp/corporate/ir/ (Japanese Only) 

 

The Company will notify immediately if there are additional materials to be disclosed such as further 

postponement of the financial results. 

https://www.dmgmori.co.jp/corporate/ir/

